
Meeting with the mayor

Last December 10 at 8 p.m. we were got by the mayor, D. Juan Antonio Maceiras and the
councilmen D. Jesus Veiga y D. Antonio Bernardo. To the meeting we come with a dossier of
photos, which we sense beforehand to show them the state of our village. In addition we were
speaking with them about certain improvements that seem to us to be interesting.

Summarizing very rapidly the most important questions, at the beginning of next year will
asphalt the street of the beach and will extend the park.

If you want to see our dossier of photos and the conclusions to which we have come after our
conversation you can read this document .
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